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Updated Public Health Measures  
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 8, Enniskó:wa/March 2022) The Kateri 
Memorial Hospital Centre Public Health Department and the 
Public Safety Commission wish to update the community on 
the current Public Health Measures as per Directive #65 
under the Kahnawà:ke Emergency Preparedness Law. 
 
The complete and revised Public Health Measures 
document can be found here. 
 
Public Health recommends that individuals use their 

judgment, knowledge, education, and acceptable level of risk 

when deciding about distancing in their personal indoor and 

outdoor home environment 
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